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Dear parents and carers 
 
Re: PTA Monster Bash Disco 2021 
 
The Friends of St Mary Cray Primary PTA are pleased to announce that there will be 

 themed disco on Wednesday 13th October. 
 
Tickets for this event are £3 per child, payable via ParentPay, and include a drink 
and a snack.  All proceeds from this disco will go directly to the PTA. 
 
Children may come into school wearing spooky  fancy dress on the day (or any 
fancy dress of your child s choosing!).  
 
Should your child NOT wish to attend the disco, but would still like to join in with 
the fancy dress fun at school, we would politely request that a voluntary donation 
of £1 for the PTA fund is brought into school. 
 
Disco Timings and Details: 
 
KS1 disco will run from 3:30pm  4:15pm  children will go straight to the disco 
from class. Pick up will be from the main school entrance gates on Park Road. 
 
KS2 Disco will run from 4:30  5:30pm  children will enter via the School Office. 
Pick up will be from the main school entrance gates on Park Road. 
 
We are sure this will be the first of many successful PTA events this academic year, 
and look forward to seeing your child there! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Friends of St Mary Cray Primary PTA 
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